Frequently Asked Questions
 How do I contact my child in an emergency?

The main school office will be able to pass any important messages to your child. The office can be contacted on 0141 558 8582. 

Why can P1 – P3 children not bring their phones?
Children from P1-3 do not walk home themselves so there is no need for them to have mobile phones in school. 

Does my child have to have a phone in school?

There is no requirement for your child to bring a phone to school and wherever possible we would advise they don’t bring phones to school. There is always a risk of loss or damage when any valuable item is brought into school. 

The school cannot be held responsible for the loss or damage of mobile phones that are brought into school. 

This is done at the owner’s own risk. 

If you are concerned or have further questions about any aspect of this policy please contact the Headteacher Mrs Michelle Wright for further information.
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Mobile Phone Safety
At St Catherine’s Primary School we put children’s safety at the heart of everything we do.
As a society we recognise the huge part mobile phones play in our life. We are aware for Parents/Carers they can play an essential role in ensuring children’s safety especially as they travel to and from school and develop that level of independence as part of growing up. 

It is important for us to have very clear guidelines relating to the use of mobile phones in the school setting. This is due to the duty of care we have in relation to Child Protection. 

As partners in your child’s education we appreciate your support in respecting the rules we have in place to protect all our St Catherine’s Children and we encourage you to discuss this leaflet with your child and support us in enforcing these rules.

                 Our Rules for Safe Use of Mobile Phones

· When children enter the school gates mobile phones MUST go into school bags. Use of mobile phones at any time within the playground/ breakfast club is not allowed. 
· Mobile phones must not be used in any areas of the school – playgrounds, corridors, toilets etc.

· P4-7 children must hand in their mobile phones to their teachers in the morning and they will be securely stored until home time. 

· P1-3 children are not permitted to have mobile phones in school. 

· If a child is found with a phone out after entering the school grounds this will be taken from the child and they can collect it at the end of the day. 

